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Joker One
No Excuse Leadership
When Lieutenant Matt Gallagher began his blog
with the aim of keeping his family and
friends apprised of his experiences, he
didn't anticipate that it would resonate far
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beyond his intended audience. His subjects
ranged from mission details to immortality,
grim stories about Bon Jovi cassettes
mistaken for IEDs, and the daily experiences
of the Gravediggers—the code name for members
of Gallagher's platoon. When the blog was
shut down in June 2008 by the U.S. Army,
there were more than twentyfive congressional
inquiries regarding the matter as well as
reports through the military grapevine that
many high-ranking officials and officers at
the Pentagon were disappointed that the blog
had been ordered closed. Based on Gallagher's
extraordinarily popular blog, Kaboom is “at
turns hilarious, maddening, and terrifying,”
providing “raw and insightful snapshots of a
conflict many Americans have lost interest
in” (Washington Post). Like Anthony
Swofford's Jarhead, Gallagher's Kaboom
resonates with stoic detachment and timeless
insight into a war that we are still trying
to understand.

The Only War We Had
A sobering account of conflict on the Eastern
Front of World War II told from the
perspective of a Russian soldier. Honest and
irrepressibly frank, these are the dramatic
memoirs of a Russian officer on the Eastern
Front, where he played his part in a clash of
titans and witnessed the shuddering collapse
of the Third Reich. The cataclysmic battle of
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Kursk in 1943 put an end to Hitler’s hopes of
victory on the Eastern Front, and it was
Evgeni Bessonov’s first battle. From then on
the Germans were forced into a long, bitter
retreat that ended in the ruins of Berlin in
1945. An officer in an elite guards unit of
the Red Army, Bessonov rode tanks from Kursk,
through a western Russia and Poland
devastated by the Germans, and right into the
heart of Nazi Germany. Tank Rider is the
riveting memoir of Evgeni Bessonov telling of
his years of service at the vanguard of the
Red Army and daily encounters with the German
foe. He brings large-scale battles to life,
recounts the sniping and skirmishing that
tried and tested soldiers on both sides, and
narrates the overwhelming tragedy and horror
of apocalyptic warfare on the Eastern Front.
So much of the Soviet experience of World War
II remains untold, but this memoir provides
an important glimpse into some of the most
decisive moments of this overlooked history.
Skyhorse Publishing, along with our Arcade,
Good Books, Sports Publishing, and Yucca
imprints, is proud to publish a broad range
of biographies, autobiographies, and memoirs.
Our list includes biographies on well-known
historical figures like Benjamin Franklin,
Nelson Mandela, and Alexander Graham Bell, as
well as villains from history, such as
Heinrich Himmler, John Wayne Gacy, and O. J.
Simpson. We have also published survivor
stories of World War II, memoirs about
overcoming adversity, first-hand tales of
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adventure, and much more. While not every
title we publish becomes a New York Times
bestseller or a national bestseller, we are
committed to books on subjects that are
sometimes overlooked and to authors whose
work might not otherwise find a home.

Jungle Dragoon
“Brilliant, hardhitting description of modern
war on the U.S. Army’s premier training
ground. A must-read tactical primer for
today’s warrior.”—John C. “Doc” Bahnsen,
Brigadier General, USA (Ret.) At the turn of
the century a small, humorous book on tactics
was published. The Defense of Duffer’s Drift
quickly became a bestseller and today is
still widely read. The Defense of Hill 781 is
a modem version of this classic—a tactical
primer with ample funpoking, but with serious
lessons to be learned. Lt. Col. A. Tack
Always Finds himself in the California high
desert, alone, disheveled, confused. A guide
soon appears to inform him of his situation:
He has died and is now in Purgatory (his
humility in the Army was somewhat lacking)
where he must atone for past sins. Purgatory
is, aptly, the U.S. Army’s National Training
Center (NTC), and Lt. Col. Always may earn
his way out by completing a successful
mission. Through a series of six missions,
the reader plans and fights with Lt. Col.
Always, making the split-second decisions
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that determine victory or defeat, life or
death. Through successive difficulties, some
important lessons are burned into the
commander’s brain—lessons about tactics,
about people, about what it takes to fight a
winning battle. Like Duffer’s Drift this book
is a valuable resource for all military
tacticians. For the armchair general, it is a
fascinating look at how the members of a
military unit work together in combat.

Company Commander
“Once an Eagle is simply the best work of
fiction on leadership in print.” —General
Martin E. Dempsey, 18th Chairman of the Joint
Chiefs of Staff Required reading for West
Point and Marine Corps cadets, Once An Eagle
is the story of one special man, a soldier
named Sam Damon, and his adversary over a
lifetime, fellow officer Courtney Massengale.
Damon is a professional who puts duty, honor,
and the men he commands above self-interest.
Massengale, however, brilliantly advances by
making the right connections behind the lines
and in Washington's corridors of power.
Beginning in the French countryside during
the Great War, the conflict between these
adversaries solidifies in the isolated
garrison life marking peacetime, intensifies
in the deadly Pacific jungles of World War
II, and reaches its treacherous conclusion in
the last major battleground of the Cold
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War—Vietnam. Now reissued with a new foreword
by acclaimed historian Carlo D'Este, here is
an unforgettable story of a man who embodies
the best in our nation—and in us all.

Being Frank about Vietnam
A manifesto about America's unchallenged war
machine, from an Afghanistan veteran and new
kind of military hero. Before engaging in
war, Erik Edstrom asks us to imagine three,
rarely imagined scenarios: First, imagine
your own death. Second, imagine war from “the
other side.” Third: Imagine what might have
been if the war had never been fought.
Pursuing these realities through his own
combat experience, Erik reaches the
unavoidable conclusion about America at war.
But that realization came too late-the damage
had been done. Erik Edstrom grew up in
suburban Massachusetts with an idealistic
desire to make an impact, ultimately leading
him to the gates of West Point. Five years
later, he was deployed to Afghanistan as an
infantry lieutenant. Throughout his military
career, he confronted atrocities, buried his
friends, wrestled with depression, and
struggled with an understanding that the war
he fought in, and the youth he traded to
prepare for it, was in contribution to a
bitter truth: The War on Terror is not just a
tragedy, but a crime. The deeper tragedy is
that our country lacks the courage and
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conviction to say so. Un-American is a hybrid
of social commentary and memoir that exposes
how blind support for war exacerbates the
problems it's intended to resolve, devastates
the people allegedly being helped, and
diverts assets from far larger threats like
climate change. Un-American is a
revolutionary act, offering a blueprint for
redressing America's relationship with
patriotism, the military, and military
spending.

A Platoon Leader's Tour
A classic work of American literature that
has not stopped changing minds and lives
since it burst onto the literary scene, The
Things They Carried is a ground-breaking
meditation on war, memory, imagination, and
the redemptive power of storytelling. The
Things They Carried depicts the men of Alpha
Company: Jimmy Cross, Henry Dobbins, Rat
Kiley, Mitchell Sanders, Norman Bowker,
Kiowa, and the character Tim O’Brien, who has
survived his tour in Vietnam to become a
father and writer at the age of forty-three.
Taught everywhere—from high school classrooms
to graduate seminars in creative writing—it
has become required reading for any American
and continues to challenge readers in their
perceptions of fact and fiction, war and
peace, courage and fear and longing. The
Things They Carried won France's prestigious
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Prix du Meilleur Livre Etranger and the
Chicago Tribune Heartland Prize; it was also
a finalist for the Pulitzer Prize and the
National Book Critics Circle Award.

Reluctant Warrior
This is the story of a small group of
soldiers from the 101st Airborne Division’s
fabled 502nd Infantry Regiment—a unit known
as “the Black Heart Brigade.” Deployed in
late 2005 to Iraq’s so-called Triangle of
Death, a veritable meat grinder just south of
Baghdad, the Black Hearts found themselves in
arguably the country’s most dangerous
location at its most dangerous time. Hit by
near-daily mortars, gunfire, and roadside
bomb attacks, suffering from a particularly
heavy death toll, and enduring a chronic
breakdown in leadership, members of one Black
Heart platoon—1st Platoon, Bravo Company, 1st
Battalion—descended, over their year-long
tour of duty, into a tailspin of poor
discipline, substance abuse, and brutality.
Four 1st Platoon soldiers would perpetrate
one of the most heinous war crimes U.S.
forces have committed during the Iraq War—the
rape of a fourteen-year-old Iraqi girl and
the cold-blooded execution of her and her
family. Three other 1st Platoon soldiers
would be overrun at a remote outpost—one
killed immediately and two taken from the
scene, their mutilated corpses found days
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later booby-trapped with explosives. Black
Hearts is an unflinching account of the epic,
tragic deployment of 1st Platoon. Drawing on
hundreds of hours of in-depth interviews with
Black Heart soldiers and first-hand reporting
from the Triangle of Death, Black Hearts is a
timeless story about men in combat and the
fragility of character in the savage crucible
of warfare. But it is also a timely warning
of new dangers emerging in the way American
soldiers are led on the battlefields of the
twenty-first century. From the Hardcover
edition.

The Sun Sets On Vietnam: The Firebase
War
New York Times Bestseller A Los Angeles Times
Book Prize Finalist in History Winner of the
2018 Marine Corps Heritage Foundation Greene
Award for a distinguished work of nonfiction
"An extraordinary feat of journalism . . .
full of emotion and color."—Karl Marlantes,
Wall Street Journal The first battle book
from Mark Bowden since his #1 New York Times
bestseller Black Hawk Down, Hue 1968 is the
story of the centerpiece of the Tet Offensive
and a turning point in the American War in
Vietnam. In the early hours of January 31,
1968, the North Vietnamese launched over one
hundred attacks across South Vietnam in what
would become known as the Tet Offensive. The
lynchpin of Tet was the capture of Hue,
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Vietnam?s intellectual and cultural capital,
by 10,000 National Liberation Front troops
who descended from hidden camps and surged
across the city of 140,000. Within hours the
entire city was in their hands save for two
small military outposts. American commanders
refused to believe the size and scope of the
Front?s presence, ordering small companies of
marines against thousands of entrenched enemy
troops. After several futile and deadly days,
Lieutenant Colonel Ernie Cheatham would
finally come up with a strategy to retake the
city, block by block and building by
building, in some of the most intense urban
combat since World War II. With unprecedented
access to war archives in the U.S. and
Vietnam and interviews with participants from
both sides, Bowden narrates each stage of
this crucial battle through multiple
viewpoints. Played out over 24 days and
ultimately costing 10,000 lives, the Battle
of Hue was by far the bloodiest of the entire
war. When it ended, the American debate was
never again about winning, only about how to
leave. Hue 1968 is a gripping and moving
account of this pivotal moment.

A Rumor of War
Michael Lee Lanning's journal of his tour of
duty in Vietnam, where he served in the 199th
Light Infantry Brigade, provides an
unvarnished daily account of life in the
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field - the blood, fear, camaraderie, and
tedium of combat and maneuver. Fleshed out
with narrative and detail years later, after
he had returned home, Lanning's story offers
an insight into a war that called for the
best from a generation of Americans.

Platoon Leader
The platoon leader who served in Company C
during the 1970 withdrawal of the 1st Marine
Division in Vietnam describes his experiences
in several combat situations, from ambushes
to emergency abstractions to prisoner
captures. Reprint.

Un-American
"One of the most thoughtful and honest
accounts ever written by a young Army officer
confronting all the tests of life." -Bob
Woodward In this surprise bestseller, West
Point grad, Rhodes scholar, Airborne Ranger,
and U. S. Army Captain Craig Mullaney
recounts his unparalleled education and the
hard lessons that only war can teach. While
stationed in Afghanistan, a deadly firefight
with al-Qaeda leads to the loss of one of his
soldiers. Years later, after that
excruciating experience, he returns to the
United States to teach future officers at the
Naval Academy. Written with unflinching
honesty, this is an unforgettable portrait of
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a young soldier grappling with the weight of
war while coming to terms with what it means
to be a man.

The Things They Carried
Not Every War Story is Heroic During the peak
of the Afghanistan War, a group of soldiers
is dropped by helicopter into the remote
mountains outside of Kandahar City.
Mismanaged and overlooked by command, the
squad must rely on each other to survive.
Their mission is to train and advise the
Afghan National Police and help rebuild the
country of Afghanistan. The Afghan Police
station they are assigned to live in is
falling apart and disease-ridden. Many of the
police officers they are supposed to train
are Taliban sleeper agents or the family of
Taliban fighters. The ones that aren't are
often addicted to drugs, illiterate, or
smuggling child slaves. The squad is led by
Slim, a Staff Sergeant in his late twenties
who has so many mental issues his insanity is
his most dominant personality trait. An
alcoholic with a penchant for violent
outbursts against both his own soldiers and
the Afghans, he is more comfortable at war
than at home. Joseph Kassabian is the
youngest and most junior fire team leader in
the squad. He's charged with leading a team
of soldiers not even old enough to drink. He
himself is only 21 years old. As a combat
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veteran from previous deployments with four
years in the Army, he assumes he has seen it
all. But he has no idea how bad things can
get in war-torn Kandahar. In the birthplace
of the Taliban, some men lose their lives,
some lose their sanity, and others their
humanity. They are The Hooligans.

Platoon Leader
The platoon leader and platoon sergeant are
two of the most important leaders in the U.S.
Army. The way platoon leaders and sergeants
work together as a team can cause the success
or failure of companies, battalions,
brigades, and divisions. They represent the
leading edge of leadership on and off the
battlefield. On the battlefield, platoon
leaders and sergeants build their platoons,
empower squad leaders, integrate outside
elements, and use troop-leading procedures to
plan and lead. Off the battlefield, platoon
leaders and sergeants prepare their platoon
for combat through tough training. The
platoon leader and platoon sergeant's ability
to coach, teach, and mentor their Soldiers
leads directly to the readiness of our
formations. World-wide, platoon leaders and
sergeants are personally leading the U.S.
Army at the lowest level. This handbook is a
guide for new leaders to help prepare them
for a critical crucible of leadership that
will determine the U.S. Army's ability to
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fight and win our country's wars.

Tank Rider
This Man's Army
A remarkable memoir of small-unit leadership
and the coming of age of a young soldier in
combat in Vietnam.' "Using a lean style and a
sense of pacing drawn from the tautest of
novels, McDonough has produced a gripping
account of his first command, a U.S. platoon
taking part in the 'strategic hamlet'
program. . . . Rather than present a
potpourri of combat yarns. . . McDonough has
focused a seasoned storyteller’s eye on the
details, people, and incidents that best
communicate a visceral feel of command under
fire. . . . For the author’s honesty and
literary craftsmanship, Platoon Leader seems
destined to be read for a long time by second
lieutenants trying to prepare for the future,
veterans trying to remember the past, and
civilians trying to understand what the
profession of arms is all about.”–Army Times
From the Paperback edition.

Black Hearts
America's "forgotten war" lasted just thirtyseven months, yet 54,246 Americans died in
that time -- nearly as many as died in ten
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years in Vietnam. On the fiftieth anniversary
of this devastating conflict, James Brady
tells the story of his life as a young marine
lieutenant in Korea. In 1947, seeking to
avoid the draft, nineteen-year-old Jim Brady
volunteered for a Marine Corps program that
made him a lieutenant in the reserves on the
day he graduated college. He didn't plan to
find himself in command of a rifle platoon
three years later facing a real enemy, but
that is exactly what happened after the
Chinese turned a so-called police action into
a war. The Coldest War vividly describes
Brady's rapid education in the realities of
war and the pressures of command.
Opportunities for bold offensives sink in the
miasma of trench warfare; death comes in fits
and starts as too-accurate artillery on both
sides seeks out men in their bunkers;
constant alertness is crucial for survival,
while brutal cold and a seductive silence
conspire to lull soldiers into an often fatal
stupor. The Korean War affected the lives of
all Americans, yet is little known beyond the
antics of "M*A*S*H." Here is the inside story
that deserves to be told, and James Brady is
a powerful witness to a vital chapter of our
history.

The Mad Fragger and Me
The memoir of Frank Hill, a 2nd Lieutenant in
the United States Marine Corp who became an
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infantry platoon commander in Vietnam in
1968-1969.

What It Is Like to Go to War
Lurps is the revised edition of the memoir of
a juvenile delinquent who drops out of ninth
grade to chase his dream of military service.
After volunteering for Vietnam, he joins the
elite U.S. Army LRRP/Rangers—small, heavily
armed long-range reconnaissance teams that
patrol deep in enemy-held territory. It is
1968, and the Lurps find themselves in some
of the war's hairiest campaigns and battles,
including Tet, Khe Sanh, and A Shau. Readers
witness all the horrors, humor, adrenaline,
and unexpected beauty through the eyes of a
green young warrior. Gone are the heroic
clichZs and bravado as compelling narrative
and realistic dialogue sweep the reader along
with a powerful sense that this is actually
happening. This poignant coming-of-age story
explores the social background that shaped
the protagonist's thinking, his uncertain
quest for redemption through increased
responsibility, the brotherhood of comrades
in arms, women and sexual awakening, and the
baffling randomness of who lives and who
dies.

Kaboom
A riveting story of American fighting men,
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Outlaw Platoon is Lieutenant Sean Parnell’s
stunning personal account of the legendary
U.S. Army’s 10th Mountain Division’s heroic
stand in the mountains of Afghanistan.
Acclaimed for its vivid, poignant, and honest
recreation of sixteen brutal months of nearly
continuous battle in the deadly Hindu Kesh,
Outlaw Platoon is a Band of Brothers or We
Were Soldiers Once and Young for the early
21st century—an action-packed, highly
emotional true story of enormous sacrifice
and bravery. A magnificent account of heroes,
renegades, infidels, and brothers, it stands
with Sebastian Junger’s War as one of the
most important books to yet emerge from the
heat, smoke, and fire of America’s War in
Afghanistan.

The Only War We Had
The first combat memoir of the War on
Terrorism: the gripping story of a young
man’s transformation into a twenty-firstcentury warrior. Born into a family with a
long history of military service dating back
to the Revolutionary War, Andrew Exum
enrolled in Army ROTC to pay for his Ivy
League education. Shortly after graduation in
2000, he joined the infantry, then endured
the grueling rigors of Ranger School before
becoming a platoon leader with the storied
10th Mountain Division. He thought that
perhaps, if he was lucky, he and his men
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would see action on a peacekeeping mission.
Then came the fateful events of September 11,
2001. Called to action as a twenty-three-yearold, he led his troops into Afghanistan to
root out the hard-core remnants of Osama bin
Laden’s forces. Thrown into the maelstrom of
modern war, Exum contended with Afghani
warlords, cable news correspondents, and the
military bureaucracy while hunting a
desperate enemy in a treacherous land—and on
a mountain ridge in the Shah-e-Kot Valley he
would confront and kill an al-Qaeda fighter.
After returning home, Exum struggled to come
to terms with the media coverage and public
perception of the war while seeking to make
peace with the man he had become. By turns
harrowing and reflective, this powerful
memoir gives voice to a generation of
soldiers that has risen to confront the
threats of a dangerous new world.

Memoir of a Cold War Soldier
"19 Minutes to Live" illustrates the
incredible courage and determination of
helicopter pilots and crews supporting those
heroes that carried a rucksack and a rifle in
Vietnam. Over 12,000 helicopters were used in
the Vietnam War, which is why it became known
as "The Helicopter War". Almost half of the
helicopters, 5,086, were lost. Helicopter
pilots and crews accounted for nearly 10
percent of all the US casualties suffered in
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Vietnam, with nearly 5,000 killed and an
untold number of wounded. Lew Jennings flew
over 700 Air Cavalry Cobra Gunship Helicopter
missions and received Three Distinguished
Flying Crosses for Valor. This memoir
describes first-hand the harrowing
experiences of helicopter pilots and crews in
combat operations, from the far South to the
DMZ, including the infamous Ashau Valley,
Hamburger Hill, LZ Airborne and others.

In Pharaoh's Army
A Platoon Leader’s Tour (The PL Book): This
book is an on-the-ground view of U.S. Army
combat in Iraq sourced from in-country
interviews of this generation's Platoon
Leaders from 2003-2008. The combat vignettes
of former Platoon Leaders flow along the arc
of a “typical” 12-month tour in Iraq. The
authors selected stories that reflect the
common challenges of young combat leaders,
including: -Taking Charge -Making First
Contact with the Enemy -Engaging the Local
Populace -Interacting with Indigenous Forces
-Use of Force -Operating in a Complex/Chaotic
Environment -Facing Personnel Challenges
-Making Moral/Ethical Decisions -Leading in
Battle -Dealing with Death -Sustaining the
Will to Fight -Leading Emotionally-Charged
Soldiers -Adapting to Unfamiliar/Non-Standard
Missions The book was developed by the U.S.
Army’s Center for Company-level Leaders at
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West Point in conjunction with the U.S. Army
Studies Program and U.S. Army Research
Institute. Interviews, writing, and editing
of the stories was conducted by Pete Kilner,
Nate Allen, Nate Self, and Anthony Lupo.

House to House
The story of a
into combat as
the famed 173d
the literature

young man's indoctrination
an infantry platoon leader in
Airborne Brigade. A classic in
of America's war in Vietnam.

Once an Eagle
From the author of the award-winning, bestselling novel Matterhorn, comes a brilliant
nonfiction book about war In 1968, at the age
of twenty-three, Karl Marlantes was dropped
into the highland jungle of Vietnam, an
inexperienced lieutenant in command of a
platoon of forty Marines who would live or
die by his decisions. Marlantes survived, but
like many of his brothers in arms, he has
spent the last forty years dealing with his
war experience. In What It Is Like to Go to
War, Marlantes takes a deeply personal and
candid look at what it is like to experience
the ordeal of combat, critically examining
how we might better prepare our soldiers for
war. Marlantes weaves riveting accounts of
his combat experiences with thoughtful
analysis, self-examination, and his
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readings—from Homer to The Mahabharata to
Jung. He makes it clear just how poorly
prepared our nineteen-year-old warriors are
for the psychological and spiritual aspects
of the journey. Just as Matterhorn is already
being acclaimed as acclaimed as a classic of
war literature, What It Is Like to Go to War
is set to become required reading for
anyone—soldier or civilian—interested in this
visceral and all too essential part of the
human experience.

When I Turned Nineteen
Whether he is evoking the blind carnage of
the Tet offensive, the theatrics of his
fellow Americans, or the unraveling of his
own illusions, Wolff brings to this work the
same uncanny eye for detail, pitiless candor
and mordant wit that made This Boy's Life a
modern classic.

Outlaw Platoon
Leaving his college deferment behind, this
son of a WWII veteran enlisted in the Marine
Corps in 1967, to help in the Vietnam fight.
He was assigned to Officer Candidate School,
became a 2nd Lieutenant and led a platoon in
combat in 1969, when he was only 21. As the
war progressed, the country's enthusiasm and
support deteriorated and upon his return to
the U.S., the author discovered that his
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service wasn't always respected as being
patriotic and worthwhile. Over the years his
interest in history prompted him to try to
explain why. The Sun Sets On Vietnam
describes his combat experience in a very
personal way, and includes his own photos and
watercolor illustrations. His reflections on
the war have helped him resolve the
experience.

An Unending War
The Coldest War
Every organization needs good leadership in
order to win against the competition. Through
his own personal story and those of nine
other Rangers, Barber illuminates fundamental
lessons about what it really takes to win.
These first-person accounts of trial and
triumph highlight the importance and the
inherent truth of the Army’s most fundamental
leadership principles: seeking and taking
responsibility for your actions, and knowing
yourself and seeking self-improvement.
Adhering to those principles—and putting them
at the core of your organization—will push
you and your company to do more and do it
better.

The Defense of Hill 781
Page 22/31

How To Download eBook Platoon Leader A
Memoir Of Command In Combat
After graduating from Princeton, Donovan
Campbell wanted to give back to his country,
engage in the world, and learn to lead. So he
joined the service, becoming a commander of a
forty-man infantry platoon called Joker One.
Campbell had just months to train and
transform a ragtag group of brand-new Marines
into a first-rate cohesive fighting unit, men
who would become his family. They were
assigned to Ramadi, the capital of the Sunnidominated Anbar province that was an
explosion just waiting to happen. And when it
did happen—with the chilling cries of "Jihad,
Jihad, Jihad!" echoing from minaret to
minaret—Campbell and company were there to
protect the innocent, battle the insurgents,
and pick up the pieces. Thrillingly told by
the man who led the unit of hard-pressed
Marines, Joker One is a gripping tale of a
leadership and loyalty.

Father, Soldier, Son
Covers a wide assortment of birds-some noted
for their beauty, others for their unusual
ways of life--from loons to pigeons, falcons,
sparrows, and swans

Platoon Leader
This is the personal account of an army
infantry platoon leader and commanding
officer in the central highlands of Vietnam
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during 1967 and 1968 when he was 21 years
old. These were the two bloodiest years of
the war, a time when the U.S. army employed
search and destroy missions with high
casualty rates. The author provides a
historical overview and casualty report of
the Vietnam War, 15 information about his
military and officer training, and his return
to civilian life after Vietnam.

19 Minutes to Live - Helicopter Combat
in Vietnam
The Mad Fragger and Me relates the true
experiences of a U.S. Army lieutenant
throughout his training, culminating in a
tour as an Infantry Rifle Platoon Leader in
Vietnam. This is an articulate, sometimes
graphically violent and often humorous
account of the grunts in The Famous 2nd
Platoon, who struggled to dominate the Quang
Ngai Province elements of the North
Vietnamese Army in 1971.

Red Platoon
This story is about the war in Vietnam from
April 1967 to April 1968, as seen and
experienced through the eyes of a young
infantry sergeant. It is a story that is
punctuated with personal accounts of
ambushes, booby traps, and battles that
involved his unit. It is about the struggle
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of dealing with PTSD even before it was an
official diagnosis and, after, being haunted
in his sleep by dreams of ambushes and the
cries of the wounded. Its a heartfelt story
thats emotional and exciting, one that will
most certainly give you the feeling of being
on the ground with these troops as they fight
to stay alive. It is a story of the
heartbreak of losing friends to enemy actions
in the heat of combat. It is about the
struggle of processing these losses, some of
which have lasted fifty years, some that he
will take to the grave.

The Hooligans of Kandahar
In 1966 Lieutenant Paul D. Walker arrived in
Vietnam and was assigned to the 1st Squadron,
4th Cavalry, the armored cavalry of the 1st
Infantry Division, the famed "Big Red 1." He
tells an exciting story of living on the edge
and engaging in heavy combat with the 9th
Viet Cong Division. Includes bandw photos of
tanks and soldiers, many from the author's
collection. Walker retired from the army as a
colonel following some 30 years service as an
armor officer. He is now a stock broker and a
teacher of political science. Lacks a subject
index. Annotation copyrighted by Book News,
Inc., Portland, OR

The First 100 Days of Platoon
Leadership - Handbook (Lessons and Best
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On 8 November 2004, the largest battle of the
War on Terror began, with the US Army's
assault on Fallujah and its network of tens
of thousands of insurgents hiding in
fortified bunkers, on rooftops, and inside
booby-trapped houses. For Sgt. David Bellavia
of 3rd Platoon, Alpha Company, it quickly
turned into a battle on foot, from street to
street and house to house. On the second day,
he and his men laid siege to a mosque, only
to be driven to a rooftop and surrounded,
before heavy artillery could smash through to
rescue them. By the third day, Bellavia
charges an insurgent-filled house and finds
himself trapped with six enemy fighters. One
by one, he shoots, wrestles, stabs, and kills
five of them, until his men arrive to take
care of the final target. It is one of the
most hair-raising battle stories of any age
-- yet it does not spell the end of
Bellavia's service. It would take serveral
more weeks before the Battle of Fallujah
finally came to a close, with Bellavia,
miraculously, alive. In the words of the
author: "HOUSE TO HOUSE holds nothing back.
It is a raw, gritty look at killing and
combat and how men react to it. It is gutwrenching, shocking and brutal. It is honest.
It is not a glorification of war. Yet it will
not shy from acknowledging this: sometimes it
takes something as terrible as war for the
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full beauty of the human spirit to emerge."

The Unforgiving Minute
In 2009, Clinton Romesha of Red Platoon and
the rest of Black Knight Troop were preparing
to shut down Command Outpost (COP) Keating,
the most remote and inaccessible in a string
of bases built by the United States military
in Nuristan and Kunar in the hope of
preventing Taliban insurgents from moving
freely back and forth between Afghanistan and
Pakistan. Three years after its construction,
the army was finally ready to concede what
the men on the ground had known immediately:
it was simply too isolated and too dangerous
to defend. On October 3, 2009, after years of
constant smaller attacks, the Taliban finally
decided to throw everything they had at
Keating. The ensuing fourteen-hour
battle--and eventual victory--cost eight
Americans their lives. Red Platoon is a
firsthand account of the Battle for COP
Keating, told by Romesha, who spearheaded
both the defense of the outpost and the
counterattack that drove the Taliban back
beyond the wire and received the Medal of
Honor for his actions.--From dust jacket.

Hue 1968
A career soldier, Richard E. Mack served in
the US Army until 1976, when he retired as a
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colonel. In this volume he recalls his
service in front-line combat units in Korea
and Vietnam, commenting on the tasks,
challenges, problems and concerns of all
soldiers during these conflicts.

Crucible Vietnam
It's the year 1969. I was serving in the U.S.
Army with my brothers of First Platoon
Company A 3/1 11th Bde Americal (23rd
Infantry) Division. We were average American
sons, fathers, husbands, or brothers who'd
enlisted or been drafted from all over the
United States and who'd all come from
different backgrounds. We came together and
formed a brotherhood that will last through
time. I share my experiences about weeks of
boredom and minutes to hours of terror and
surviving the heat, carrying a 60-pound
rucksack, monsoons, a forest fire, a typhoon,
building a firebase, fear, death and fighting
the enemy while mentally, physically, and
morally exhausted.

Lurps
"Father, Soldier, Son will stand as one of
the finest soldier memoirs of the Vietnam War
. . . If all that has been written about the
war in Vietnam, in fiction and nonfiction,
has made it a familiar story to some, Tripp
overcomes cliché by individualizing every
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well-known fact." -- The Boston Globe
NATHANIEL TRIPP GREW UP fatherless in a house
full of women and he arrived in Vietnam as a
just-promoted second lieutenant in the summer
of 1968 with no memory of a man’s example to
guide and sustain him. The father missing
from Tripp’s life had gone off to war as
well, in the Navy in World War II, but the
terrors were too much for him, he disgraced
himself, and after the war ended he could not
bring himself to return to his wife and young
son. In "some of the best prose this side of
Tim O’Brien or Tobias Wolff" (Military
History Quarterly), Tripp tells of how he
learned as a platoon leader to become
something of a father to the men in his care,
how he came to understand the strange
trajectory of his own mentally unbalanced
father’s life, and how the lessons he learned
under fire helped him in the raising of his
own sons. "Not since Michael Herr’s
Dispatches has there been anything quite as
vivid, gripping and soul-searing," raved the
Washington Post, and the Chicago Tribune said
"the description of combat in the jungles of
Vietnam are authentic and terrifying, as good
as any I have read in fact or fiction."
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